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Chester Area School is in the process of setting up a committee to decide if we should separate the junior high boys and girls for a couple of classes each day.  I will be a part of this committee where we will look at the pros and cons of both situations and decide if there seems to be enough benefit for this change.  If this change does take place, this committee will continue to monitor these classes and collect statistics to analyze and make a recommendation as to whether or not we should continue this separation.  As a committee, we will meet this summer to discuss our ideas and research on the topic.

